
TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES

AUGUST 19, 2014

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Ellen W. Abelson, Richard B. Gorden and Mark J.
Mazur.

1. The Board discussed a Fiscal Year 2014 exemption application and directed the
Administrative Assessor to send a letter to the applicant.

2. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2015 exemption applications for the
owners of the following parcels:

Parcel 103-43 Cl. 41C Granted
Parcel 7-3 Cl. 41A Granted
Parcel 102-121 Cl. 41C Granted
Parcel 103-22 Cl. 41C  Granted
Parcel 72-103 Cl. 41C Granted
Parcel 104-21 Cl. 41C  Granted
Parcel 130-25 Cl. 41C Granted

3. The Board discussed their outstanding 8 of 58 request. The Board directed the
Administrative Assessor to draft a letter to the owner of the property in question. The
Board also directed the Administrative Assessor to speak to a former assessor about the
matter.

4. The Board discussed the sale of a parcel 65-53 and its potential impact on the
reassessment of properties on that street.

5. The Board will hold their next two meetings at 10:30 A.M. on Wednesday,  September
3,2014 and Tuesday,  September 16, 2014.

11:30 A.M. Adjourned.


